Alt. Chair Report January 14, 2017

Since our Winter Assembly I've attended the 2017 Big Book Conference planning meeting with District 71 as our Host. A very good group of people, laugh a lot.

Attended the 2017 Spring Assembly Conference Planning meeting last Sunday. Looking forward to the walk through tomorrow at the Hyatt in Schaumburg. Time is getting closer. Have scheduled several Planning meetings in the next few weeks. Great attendance at these meetings.

Been looking forward to today with the Orientation. Haven't had the opportunity to do a GSR presentation. Did spend a lot of time on preparing the information now we'll see the results.

Did want to let you know that I realize the e-mail on our service handbook for the Alternate Chair has not been set up. Another learning experience for me. I'm taking measures to correct it.

After our Winter Assembly meeting, I got a phone call from John, our contact person for Lord of Life Church. It seems the church is missing some drop chords. I informed him that I had everything here at my house from the Assembly. I told him I could bring everything to Lord of Life and check to see what we had. I talked to him later and decided that it would be alright to handle it today.

Thank you for your service,

Steve M.

Alternate Chair